
NEWSLETTER 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Thank you to those parents who attended Parent’s Meetings this week. The new date for the missed meetings 

is Tuesday 7th November from 3:30pm to 5:30pm. Please book through eSchools as before and the booking 

will close at 3:30pm on Mond 6th November. 

 

The school diary is filling up with some exciting things for the half term ahead, so we wanted to remind 

you/bring you up to date on what is happening: 

 

PANTOMIME 

Don’t forget that the booking and payment for the whole school trip to the pantomime was due for Monday 

30th October. We are still some way short of the amount we need to put towards tickets. Please login to 

ParentPay and pay for a ticket if you haven’t already done so or contact the school in confidence if finances 

are proving difficult.  

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

Monday 6th November is the deadline to bring back the Christmas card artwork that your children have so 

diligently worked on. These will then be sent off to Cauliflower Cards so that they can fulfil the orders that you 

have placed.  

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

There was an issue with ParentPay which meant that all bookings for school dinners after this week were lost. 

Many of you have already logged in and re-booked, but if you haven’t, please do remember to do this. I have 

checked and the system won’t charge you twice.  

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

We have some children with severe nut allergies so please do not send in anything containing nuts. We 

appreciate your support with this. 



CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

On Wednesday 13th December we have a change to our school dinners because it will be Christmas lunch day. 

Please take a look on ParentPay for the new menu and make your choices from the options available. 

 

SHOEBOX APPEAL CHANGE 

We will be doing a shoebox appeal this Christmas so if you’d like to take part, please take a look here for 

suggested contents: www.rotaryshoebox.org/suggested-box-contents/  

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

On Friday 17th November it is Children in Need and children are allowed to come in dressed in spots. Parents 

can make a suggested donation of £1 via Parent Pay. 

 

ADAVNCED NOTICE 

On Friday 15th December (the last day of term) school will finish at 2pm. 

IS MY CHILD TO ILL FOR SCHOOL?  

If you are unsure if you should send your child to school when they are ill, check this NHS website. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Peter Halford 

Executive Headteacher 

http://www.rotaryshoebox.org/suggested-box-contents/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

